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January 27, 2010 Grant No. ALO938

David Dominguez, Chief

Palm Springs Police Department
200 South Civic Drive mremm—
Palm Springs, CA 92262

Dear Chief Dominguez:

Thank you for your participation in the Office of Traffic Safety (OTS) grant program. OTS
recently completed a review of your final Quarterly Performance Report (QPR) and Exceutive
Summary repor for the “DUT Enforcement and Awareness Program.™

OTS congratulates your agency for successtully completing the objectives outlined in the grant
apresmernt, and commends Sergeant Abraham Tokier for the outstanding implementation and
management of this program.

Your agency's traffic safety contribution increases the relevance and impact of our California
Traffic Safety Program Lo the gverall national program. It has been a pleasure to assist in this
grant. [If we may be of further assistance to the Palm Springs Police Department, please contact

LS.

Sincerely,

CHRISTCPHER J. MURPHY
Dhirector
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